
Sixteenth Annual International Festival 
Saturday, November 6 

3:00-5:00 
Booth Host Information 

 
Thank you for your interest in hosting a booth at St. Cuthbert’s Sixteenth Annual 
International Festival. The booths are the cornerstone of the Festival and what makes 
it unique. The International Festival will be held right here at St. Cuthbert Church! 
 
Mark your calendars for Sunday, October 31, after the 10:00 service, for a  
brief meeting. 

 
The Festival will be held outside on the grass in the front of the church, facing West Road.  

• There will be shade for all participants.  
• There not be access to electricity.  
• Please bring chairs for everyone at your booth.  

 
Your booth may include: décor, food, handouts about your country, native dress, maps and/or whatever 
else you feel will express the uniqueness of your country/region. 
 
Food: All food must be prepared in a Covid-safe manner.  

• Food must be individually pre-packaged. Tasting cups with lids or a zip-lock bag are suggested. The 
containers can be kept warm in a cooler or a warming tray with sterno.  

• Open containers of food or drink are not permitted.  
• As soon as you determine what kind of packaging you will use, please email Dan Stark so there are 

adequate supplies.  
 
If you run out of food, please keep your table open. Please do not tear down before 5:00.  
 
There will again be passports for children. The flag stickers should be laid out on your table so children can 
pick them up, rather than handed to them.   
 
The following will be provided: tasting cups and lids, zip lock bags, plastic ware, napkins, white plastic 
table covering, and a flag for the country you are representing.  
 
Scholarships are available to booth hosts. Please contact Sally Mahon for details.  
 
Alcohol is not permitted.  
 
For questions or more information, please do not hesitate to contact Andrea Stewart 713.294.6472  
or artmour@sbcglobal.net. 
 

International Festival Planning Team 
 
Chairperson: Sally Mahon 
sally@stcuhtbert.org  
Countries/Participants: Andrea Stewart 
artmour@sbcglobal.net 
Entertainment: Candy Tannous 
catannous@gmail.com 
Marketing/Secretary: Jan Scarpati 
communications@stcuthbert.org 

Equipment/Logistics/Supplies:  
Seymour Stewart, Dan Stark, Granville O’Brien,  
Chan Hunter 
artmour@sbcglobal.net, stark.dj@sbcglobal.net, 
esquire1971@hotmail.com, chunter2402@gmail.com,  
Children: Tiffany Krenek tiffanykrenek@gmail.com 
Volunteer Coordinators: Dan Stark, Sally Mahon 
stark.dj@sbcglobal.net, sally@stcuhtbert.org 


